
Larry,
 
You will need to do a formal request through the City Secretary for that information.  Once I
get the request I can find any relative info that may have been sent.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 
From: Larry Watts [mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 3:49 PM
To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Cc: Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>;
Audrey B (audreybsboutique@gmail.com) <audreybsboutique@gmail.com>; Blackbird Bath
<blackbirdbathllc@gmail.com>; Charlie Neupert <cneupert@neupertlaw.com>; Debbie
Parker <dlparker1122@gmail.com>; dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com; Edward Allen
<edsportscenterdesigns@gmail.com>; Elmer Vargas
<masterpiece2020@masterpiecebarbers.com>; Gwen Volk <gwenvolk@gwenvolk.com>;
Jackie <netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>; Jeanette Krohn <jnetwk@gmail.com>; Karen Bickerdike
<karenbickerdike@att.net>; Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; Larry Watts
<watts.larry@gmail.com>; Marcel Avelar <marcial.avelar@gmail.com>; Maria - 1st Choice
Personnel <maria@1stchoicepersonnel.net>; paige@gfapartners.com; Raigan Golladay
<royalcypress@outlook.com>; Raven Lenz (BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com)
<BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com>; Reta Williams <retawilliams21@gmail.com>; Stella Alexander
<etosintexas@hotmail.com>; Steven O'Bryan <steven.obryan@gmail.com>; Terrell Smith
<Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; paigeyohn@yahoo.com; Chip <chiparledge@att.net>
Subject: Re: Correspondence
 
Good afternoon, Eric, I'm following up on my previous email regarding the requested documents. Could you please forward them to me at your earliest convenience? If any additional steps are needed to f
sophospsmartbannerend

Good afternoon, Eric,

I'm following up on my previous email regarding the requested documents. Could you please
forward them to me at your earliest convenience? If any additional steps are needed to
formally request these documents, kindly let me know.

Thank you.

Larry

 
On Wed, Sep 4, 2024 at 3:34 PM Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:

Good afternoon, Eric,
 
I'm in receipt of the engineering report from the insurance company.
 

mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com


It is my understanding that you provided information to the engineer and insurance
company regarding the damages to the property located at 303 N. Washington Avenue.
 
Please forward me a copy of all correspondence you submitted to the engineer, insurance
company and/or Casey Sloan regarding the damages at 303 N. Washington Avenue for my
file.
 
Thank you so much for your help in this matter.
Larry


